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CFO Robert Sambro to leave Qliro
Qliro today announced that the company's CFO, Robert Stambro, has decided to leave his position at 
Qliro to pursue new opportunities during the autumn. He will remain in his role until 20 July 2024 to 
ensure an orderly transition. Mikael Rahm, former CFO at PayEx among others, has been appointed 
interim CFO. A recruitment process to find a permanent successor will begin immediately.

"During his five years as CFO at Qliro, Robert has played a key role in the company's success and contributed 
significantly to our current market position. He has been instrumental in leading Qliro's listing as an 
independent company on Nasdaq Stockholm in 2020, and has been an invaluable asset to the new 
management team during Qliro's transformation in recent years. Robert's expertise has been vital in the 
implementation of our updated strategy and profitability program. As a result, 2023 was Qliro's first 
profitable full year since listing and we now have five profitable quarters behind us. He is leaving on a high 
note", says Christoffer Rutgersson, CEO, Qliro.

"I am proud of what we have achieved together during my time at Qliro. It has been a fantastic journey and I 
have full confidence that the company will continue its positive development. Considering the significant 
transformation that Qliro has undergone in recent years, I see this as a good opportunity to hand over to my 
successor to build on the foundation that is now in place for large-scale growth and profitability", says 
Robert Stambro, CFO, Qliro.

Mikael Rahm has been appointed as interim CFO following Robert Stambro, who will remain until 20 July 
2024, to ensure an orderly transition. Mikael Rahm has extensive experience in the payments industry, most 
recently as CFO of PayEx. Mikael has previously held CFO positions at Bambora, Prosero Security Group and 
Synsam. A recruitment process to find a permanent CFO will begin immediately.

For further information, please contact:

Christoffer Rutgersson
E-mail: ir@qliro.com

About Qliro AB

Qliro is a leading fintech company offering safe and simple digital payment solutions, including a complete 
check-out solution to e-merchants. The company also provides digital financial services to consumers in the 
Nordic region. Qliro is a credit market company under supervision of the Swedish Financial Supervisory 
Authority and has its registered address in Stockholm. Qliro’s shares is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm 
under the ticker “Qliro”.

For more information, please visit https://www.qliro.com/en/investor-relations

Interested in news and financial information from Qliro? Subscribe .here
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This information is information that Qliro AB is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse 
Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact persons set 
out above, at 2024-06-10 08:55 CEST.
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